
King County Water District #1 
Notice of Public Hearing 

April 26, 2022 
 

NOTICE IS GIVEN that the Board of Commissioners of King County Water District No. 1 (the 
“District”) will hold a public hearing on April 26, 2022, starting at 7:00 PM or as soon thereafter 
as possible, via a Zoom Electronic Meeting, for the purpose of hearing comments from the public 
on the District’s plan to transfer all remaining District funds to the Town of Yarrow Point prior to 
dissolution of the District. Persons wishing to be heard on the proposed plan should appear at the 
public hearing and present their views. Alternatively, or in addition, such interested persons may 
submit their views on the proposed transfer in writing and deliver them to: 
kcwd1.porter@comcast.net. 
 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89593364233?pwd=KzZ2dDRmQjZNcnBaNTZ0ZlhnRnpadz09 
 
Meeting ID: 895 9336 4233 
Passcode: 872779 
 
One tap mobile 
+12532158782,,89593364233#,,,,*872779# US (Tacoma) 
+16699006833,,89593364233#,,,,*872779# US (San Jose) 
 
Dial by your location 
        +1 253 215 8782 US (Tacoma) 
        +1 669 900 6833 US (San Jose) 
        +1 346 248 7799 US (Houston) 
        +1 929 436 2866 US (New York) 
        +1 301 715 8592 US (Washington DC) 
        +1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago) 
Find your local number: https://us02web.zoom.us/u/kbhLbNLPx2 
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